
St. Mary Campus 
December 6, 2023 

 
General Mills Box Top News 
Have you purchased Airborne or Lysol lately? Scan your receipt for Box Tops! 
 
Accepting these used/expired ink cartridges: 
Brother, Canon, Dell, HP, IBM, Lexmark, Okidata, Samsung, Xerox 

 
Please send ink cartridges to school in baggies or original box labeled with student's name & 
class.  
 
Each donation equals one entry into the monthly $10 gift card drawing! 
 

Congrats to the Lexi Albrecht family for winning the November drawing! 
 

Middle School Ski Club Forms are available 
Ski forms are now available for the December 15, 2023 ski trip to Alpine Valley.  
You can find the forms on our Waukesha Catholic website; 
Waukeshacatholic.org look for About Us tab Extracurricular, Ski Forms can 
be found on the left side of the page for the 12/15/23 trip. 
 

Forms for this trip are due no later than Monday, December 11, 2023! 
 
Winter Reminders 

Snow is falling and cold weather is here too! Students must dress appropriately to 
be out at recess. Students will be outside as long as the wind chill temperature is 
at zero or above. Students must wear boots and snow pants to play in the snow. 
Without these items, students will still go outside but will need to stay on the 
sidewalk when there is snow on the ground.  

 
Please label all items with your child’s name so that missing items get back to whom they 
belong. It is also a good idea for your child to have an extra pair of socks in his or her backpack 
in case theirs get wet outside or while taking off boots. Remember to send shoes to school 
when your child arrives in boots. Boots, any type, may not be worn in the classroom. 
 

Band Concert Reminder 
Christmas Concert Monday, December 11th Gr. 6-8 at Waukesha South HS @ 6:30PM. 
Monday, December 11th, we have our band concert at Waukesha South High School. The 
concert begins at 6:30pm and all band students need to be at Waukesha South High School 
that evening by 6:10pm. There will be Waukesha Catholic teachers at Waukesha South that 
evening to point your children in the direction of the band room. The students should wear 
something nice: dresses, skirts, or dress pants/blouses for the ladies and dress pants (or 
uniform pants?) and a button down or collared polo for the gentlemen. Students should leave 
their coats with you. Thank you.  
 

Reminders 

➢ Chess Club meets tomorrow December 7th 

➢ Report Cards Friday, December 8 Download 

 Christmas Choral Concert Wednesday, December 13th K3-5th grade St. William Gym 

@6:30PM  

Students should arrive at 6:15 p.m. and enter through the Gym Doors. Please do not 
arrive before 6:15 p.m. Students should wear dress-up clothes. 


